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Glad it was helpful.  As far as a visit goes, and as I probably mentioned to you, I suggested to Tom and Jeremy 

a week or two ago that, if they wanted,  the last week of October was good for me since Carolyn was going to 

be in D.C. and NYC that week.  In fact, since Carolyn's brother Jon is presently away, I could probably save the 

Board accommodation costs by staying at his D.C. condo (he has a small, one-room place).  Haven't heard 

anything back one way or another, so I guess Jeremy's decided against it or, at best, hasn't focused on it one 

way or another.  I'm presuming it's not happening this time around.But your reprieve is only temporary, since 

I'm sure to be back that way eventually.  P.S.  We're supposed to see the puppy this weekend... I'll let you 

know how it goes.
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